The Civil Service Commission meeting of September 12, 2012
has been cancelled as there are no scheduled Action Items to be
agendized.

The next regular meeting of the Civil Service Commission is
scheduled for October 10, 2012.

If you have any questions, please contact Yvonne Liid, Solano
County Human Resources, 707-784-6180.



